

January 15, 2013



Dr. Dan Jones
President & CEO
Texas A&M University-Commerce
2600 S. Neal Ste. 295
PO Box 3011
Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

The following action regarding your institution was taken at the December 2012 meeting of the Board of Trustees of SACS Commission on Colleges:

The Commission on Colleges reviewed the institution's First Monitoring Report following submission of a policy on the timely reporting of substantive change. No additional report was requested.

We appreciate your continued support of the activities of the Commission on Colleges. If you have questions, please contact the staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely,
Belle S. Wheeler

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:ktf

cc: Dr. Barry D. Goldstein